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Following the initial partner meeting held on 21 October
2024, consortium members reconvened for two follow-
up coordination meetings on 20 January 2025 and 17
March 2025. These meetings marked key moments in
advancing the project’s implementation and refining its
strategic components.

During the 20 January 2025 meeting, partners
collaboratively defined the guidelines for the
production of the project handbook in national
languages—German, Polish, Czech, and Turkish. In
addition, responsibilities were allocated for the
development of the final version in Ukrainian, aimed
specifically at end users. 
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A comprehensive review of the Quality Plan,
Sustainability Plan, Risk Management Plan, and
Dissemination Plan was also conducted, with inputs
from representatives of all participating
organizations. Partners further agreed to convene
again in March for an online follow-up and began
planning for upcoming project milestones. It was
agreed that the next major in-person meeting
would take place in Türkiye on 5–6 June 2025,
followed by a subsequent face-to-face meeting in
Prague in 2026. All other interim meetings related
to project milestones will be held in virtual format.
The session concluded with a discussion on the
project website and dissemination campaign,
including strategies for social media outreach via
Facebook, LinkedIn, and X (formerly Twitter).
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The subsequent online coordination meeting on 17
March 2025 focused on the drafting of the
multilingual project handbooks. The primary version
will be produced in English, with translations into
each partner’s national language and a final version
in Ukrainian. To support this multilingual effort,
several digital translation tools—including ChatGPT,
DeepL, Canvas, and others—were reviewed and
assessed by participating teams.

A central component of the meeting was the
presentation and finalization of the four core
strategic documents: the Quality Plan, Sustainability
Plan, Risk Management Plan, and Dissemination
Plan—ensuring the solidification of the overall
project management framework. The final part of
the meeting addressed digital visibility, with
updates shared on the website and digital
dissemination strategies.
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Partners now look forward to the upcoming face-to-
face meeting in Kastamonu, Türkiye, on 5–6 June
2025, which will mark a key opportunity to
consolidate the progress achieved thus far and
continue building strong collaboration toward the
project’s next phases.




